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We’ve Moved!
The Czack Hobbs Law Firm’s 
New Office Location

You Won’t See Us on 
Billboards or Buses 
At the Czack Hobbs Law Firm, we don’t believe in flashy 
billboards, TV, or bus ads to seek attention. Instead, we trust 
in something far more meaningful: our experience, our 
proven  results, and—most importantly—you. It’s your 
trust and the referrals of other accident victims that have 
allowed us to grow and continue serving those in need. Every 
referral you make speaks volumes about your confidence in 
us, and we are profoundly grateful for your support. 

You are the reason 
we strive to make 
a difference, both 
inside and 
outside the 
courtroom. We 
are grateful for you!

New Protection for 
Nursing Home Residents
Esther’s Law
At The Czack Hobbs 
Law Firm, we are 
committed to 
advocating for the 
safety and well-being 
of nursing home 
residents. One significant development in this area is 
Esther’s Law, enacted to enhance protections for vulnerable 
individuals living in long-term care facilities. 

Named after Esther Piskor, a nursing home resident who 
was tragically abused by caregivers, this law, passed 
in 2022, empowers families to install video cameras in 
residents’ rooms. This surveillance provides an additional 
layer of security and transparency, allowing loved ones to 
monitor care and ensure accountability of nursing homes 
and assisted-living facilities.

By enabling families to observe conditions and interactions, 
Esther’s Law offers peace of mind and deters potential 
mistreatment. The law also emphasizes residents’ rights to 
privacy and consent, ensuring that video monitoring is only 
used with proper authorization.

At Czack Hobbs, we support the proactive measures Esther’s 
Law provides, and we remain dedicated to protecting the 
rights and dignity of nursing home residents.  Contact our 
office at (216) 696-9216 to learn more.

The Czack Hobbs Law Firm is excited to announce our new 
office location at 6500 Rockside Road, Suite 300, 
Independence, OH 44131. 

This move represents our commitment to better serving our 
clients in a more convenient and accessible location. Our 
new office is centrally located to all parts of Northeast Ohio 
and makes it easier for our clients to reach us.

As always, you can expect the same dedication, personal service 
and expertise we have always provided, except now, with 
enhanced facilities to ensure a comfortable and professional 
experience. We look forward to welcoming you to our new 
space and continuing to fight for our personal injury clients.

We would like to extend our 
heartfelt thanks to all who 
joined us for The Czack Hobbs 
Law Firm’s Client Appreciation 
Event at the Cleveland Zoo on 
September 28th. Your presence 
made the day unforgettable, 
and it was a privilege to 
celebrate with you in such a 
unique setting. 

We hope you enjoyed the opportunity to connect with 
us in a more relaxed setting while exploring the 
wonders of the zoo. We look forward to continuing to 
serve you and appreciate your trust in us.

2024 Client Appreciation Day



6500 Rockside Road, Suite 300 
Independence, OH 44131
216-696-9216

mczack@CzackLaw.com
www.CzackLaw.com

Thank You for New
Accident Referrals!

5 Star Customer RatingCongratulations to 
Thomas Hobbs for 
National Recognition!
The National Trial Lawyers Top 40 Under 40
Mike and the entire Czack 
Hobbs staff is proud to 
announce that our very own 
Thomas Hobbs has been 
named to The National Trial 
Lawyers Top 40 Under 40 for
the third consecutive year! 
This prestigious honor 
recognizes the nation’s top 
young trial attorneys who 
exemplify excellence, leadership, 
and dedication to justice.

Thomas’s continued recognition 
is a testament to his hard work, 
expertise, and commitment to 
achieving the best outcomes for our clients! Please join us 
in celebrating Thomas’s success and ongoing contributions 
to the legal profession! Give him a call at (216) 696-9216 
or email tom@czacklaw.com

Hurt at Work? New Workers’ 
Compensation Rules in Ohio
What You Need to Know
Ohio has made several key 
updates to its workers’ 
compensation laws that 
impact both employees 
and employers. As of 2024, 
the Ohio Bureau of Workers’ 
Compensation (BWC) 
introduced new provisions 
that streamline the claims 
process and alter compensation benefits for injured 
workers. These changes aim to improve the efficiency of the 
system and ensure fair treatment for all parties involved.
One major update includes a quicker review process for initial 
claims, allowing injured workers to receive medical attention 
and benefits sooner. Additionally, new rules have adjusted 
compensation for certain types of injuries, particularly those 
involving repetitive strain or long-term exposure to harmful 
conditions, making it easier for workers in these situations to 
qualify for benefits.
If you or someone you know was injured while on the job, 
contact The Czack Hobbs Law Firm at (216) 696-9216.


